





I started the Sloane Stephens Foundation in 2013 with the guiding principle that every child deserves the opportunity to have tennis and education change their life. Our commitment and mission does not waiver when circumstances are challenging. While 2020 was about adapting to the instability of the unknown, 2021 was about perseverance and innovation.

Throughout 2021, we worked to deliver the best possible tennis and education programs to our students, meeting them where they were at and operating within the pandemic restrictions of the school district and local authorities. Although we worked with fewer students than we would've otherwise planned for, we celebrated some incredible achievements including our first player to make the high-school playoffs, two high-school graduates, and our first tournament win. We also explored new activations and ways to spread awareness of our work with partners like Omaze and SAP.

I am so proud of the SSF team for their commitment to our community and to excellence. Looking back on the past two years, I am inspired by the team's relentless support and sacrifice. As 2022 unfolds and we operate in more schools than ever before in our history, I thank you for your continued interest in our work. Youth need safe places to play, learn, and grow now more than ever and your support of the Sloane Stephens Foundation makes it all possible.

Thank you,

Sloane Stephens Founder, Chair of the Board I'm truly grateful to be a part of a team of exceptional people. 2021 marked an extreme transition from virtual/online work with students and families to on campus, inperson contact with masks, hand sanitizer, social distancing, and compassionate care for one another, another transition we had never experienced.

The Sloane Stephens Foundation staff have traversed the unknown, embraced the challenge, and provided the most thoughtful and compassionate services to our community. Although the year posed many challenges, our team were the shining light in the lives of many, and particularly my life.

My gratitude is deep as the SSF staff worked tirelessly to pivot, adjust, adapt, and serve, without a single complaint. I am so grateful to the entire team for who they are and the leaders they have become through the challenges of the last 24 months.

Thanks to the SSF staff, our organization has made significant strides on and off court. We are grateful to all of our supporters who believe in our mission and have provided continuous support to ensure our SSF children and families thrive.

pril Smeth

We are so grateful!

Dr. Sybil Smith, Ed.D. Executive Director







FOUR

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS& MIDDLE SCHOOLS

TWO HIGH SCHOOLS



NOTE: THROUGHOUT 2021, WE NAVIGATED PANDEMIC RESTRICTIONS AND CONTINUED TO OPERATE AT A REDUCED CAPACITY. IN 2022 WE ARE BACK AT FULL CAPACITY OF 23 SCHOOLS



2,560

STUDENTS SERVED







8,398

HOURS OF TENNIS INSTRUCTION



250

HOURS OF ACADEMIC INSTRUCTION



72

HOURS OF MENTORING/LEADERSHIP





OMAZE CAMPAIGN



Sloane partnered with Omaze to raise funds for the USTA Foundation and SSF. The campaign featured the chance for donors to win a Mercedes Benz AMG G-Wagen.



SSF INVITATIONAL CAMP

In November, SSF partnered with the USTA to host the second annual Sloane Stephens Foundation Invitational Camp. The camp welcomed a diverse group of 12 high-performance tennis players from across the country, along with their parents, to the Indian Wells Tennis Garden for 3 days of training and educational sessions focused on nutrition, mindfulness, and navigating the college journey.



USTA EXCELLENCE TEAM REGIONALS



5 SSF student-athletes participated for the first time in the USTA Foundation Excellence Team Regionals in San Diego. Our very own Zander Abrams won the tournament.



COMPLETED AMERICORPS VISTA FELLOWSHIP



Our three AmeriCorps VISTA Fellows wrapped up their year of service!



FIRST HIGH SCHOOL PLAYOFF ATHLETE

Amanda Quiroz became the first player to represent the Dominguez High School tennis team in postseason league playoffs.



CELEBRATED 2 HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATIONS

Love, Love Compton continued its 100% highschool graduation rate with the graduation of Steffany Hernandez and Amanda Quiroz.



FINANCIALS AND DONATIONS

REVENUE SOURCES

12%
INDIVIDUAL DONORS

28% CORPORATE

60% GRANTS



EXPENSE SOURCES

TOO EQUIPMENT

32%
ADMINISTRATIVE

61%
DIRECT COACHING

DONATION IMPACT

\$1,000

6-WEEK MENTORSHIP AND LEADERSHIP PROGRAM FOR 5 STUDENTS \$500

I STUDENT TO ATTEND A USTA EXCELLENCE REGIONAL TOURNAMENT \$250

2 MONTHS OF WEEKEND MEALS FOR A FAMILY OF 5

\$100

4 HOURS OF ON-COURT TENNIS INSTRUCTION FOR 6 STUDENTS \$50

SUMMER CAMP LUNCH FOR 5 STUDENTS



THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. LET'S STAY IN TOUCH!











